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NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING
MINUTES REGULAR MEETING –March 14, 2012
The regular monthly meeting of the School Based Decision Making Council at North Hardin High School was held on Wednesday, March 14, 2012. Principal Bill Dennison called the meeting to order.  Those present were: Bill Dennison, Mary Parker, James Beard, Darryl Murray, Cheryl Freeman, Tony Garrison, Shelly Hendricks, Lynne Dewey, and Dan Robbins. Michelle Buehler, Angela Cannon and Etta Cornett were absent.
ORDER # 12-056 - ADOPTION OF THE AGENDA – The motion was made by Cheryl Freeman and seconded by James Beard to adopt the agenda for the March regular meeting.
ORDER # 12-057- APPROVAL OF THE FEBRUARY MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Shelly Hendricks and seconded by Darryl Murray to approve the minutes of the February regular meeting.
ORDER # 12-058 – APPROVAL OF MONTHLY FINANCIAL REPORTS – The council members received a copy of the January bingo financial report as well as the February bingo, instructional and NHHS financial reports. The motion was made by Darryl Murray and seconded by Cheryl Freeman to approve the January bingo as well as the February bingo, instructional and NHHS financial reports.
ORDER # 12-059 - APPROVAL OF PERSONNEL RECOMMENDATIONS – The motion was made by Mary Parker and seconded by Tony Garrison to approve the personnel recommendations for the month of February.
RECOGNITION OF VISITORS –There were no visitors present at the March meeting. 
ORDER # 12-060 - APPROVAL OF THE SECOND READING OF THE FEBRUARY MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by James Beard and seconded by Shelly Hendricks to approve the second reading of the minutes of the February regular meeting.
CURRICULUM UPDATE – Mr. Dennison shared information regarding end of course exam preparations. The ACT test was given last week and went well. Mrs. Hendricks and her California crew are working on student engagement activities.
NEW BUSINESS-Council members received several handouts regarding budget and staff allocations for the 2012-2013 school year. Mr. Dennison discussed each handout in depth. There will be no section 7 money for the upcoming school year and based on projected enrollment North Hardin will lose several certified positions. Mr. Dennison shared a draft copy of next year’s budget with the council members. A brief discussion was held regarding cuts to individual department budgets.
ORDER # 12-061-APPROVAL OF THE NHHS STAFF POSITIONS FY 12-13-The motion was made by Lynne Dewey and seconded by James Beard to approve the NHHS Staff Positions for the 2012-2013 school year.

ORDER #12-062-APPROVAL TO USE SECOND LMC POSITION AS A TEACHER POSITION-The motion was made by Tony Garrison and seconded by Mary Parker to use the second LMC position as a teacher position for the 2012-2013 school year.
INFORMATION ITEMS: 
· Council members received a copy of the student accident report for February.
· Baseball opened with a victory over Fairdale

· Softball begins next week

· Boys track placed 2nd and girls placed 4th at the indoor state championship meet

· JROTC had a fantastic drill meet with over 70 schools participating

· Bowling regional’s are this Saturday

· Night of the Arts will be held in May

ORDER # 12-063 -ADJOURNMENT – The motion was made by Shelly Hendricks and seconded by James Beard to adjourn the meeting.

_____________________________

Bill Dennison, Principal, Chairman

